
 
From: Rebecca Murray <rmurray@garnernc.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 4, 2025 9:26 AM 
To: Toni Womack <Toni.Womack@wake.gov>; GAR Stella Gibson CLERK 
<sgibson@garnernc.gov> 
Subject: RE: Upcoming reappointments for the Town of Garner 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Wake County network. Do not click 
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
 
Good morning, Toni! 
 
I was finally able to get up with Jihan Hodges.  She will serve another term with us. 
 
Please let me know if you need anything from me. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Rebecca Murray 
Deputy Town Clerk 
Town of Garner 
900 Seventh Avenue 
Garner, NC 27529 
919-773-4456 
 

 
 
Please note that email sent to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina 
Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties. 
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